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A	resident	in	Avon	Township	is	starting	to	cause	quite	a	commotion.			
	
He,	or	perhaps	she,	is	not	your	typical	resident.		Not	unless	you	consider	an	eight-foot	tall,	
black,	hairy,	ape-like	creature,	to	be	“typical.”	
	
If	you	haven’t	already	guessed	–	Sasquatch,	also	called	Bigfoot	–	is	on	the	loose	in	Avon	
Township.	
	
Although	Sasquatch	normally	lives	in	the	Pacific	Northwest,	there	have	been	countless	sightings	
of	this	beast	along	County	Road	9,	north	of	Avon.	
	
Sasquatch	has	been	traveling	around	the	Township	quite	a	bit.		He	has	been	sighted	from	just	
outside	of	Avon	north	to	St.	Anna.			Sasquatch	likes	to	relax	about	a	week	in	each	location	
before	moving	on	to	a	new	home.	
	
Venison	appears	to	be	his	preferred	dinner.		Several	residents	have	observed	Sasquatch	stalking	
a	deer	with	a	spear	in	hand.		
	
Other	residents	have	reported	that	Sasquatch	helps	with	chores.		Not	far	from	the	Avon	
Township	Hall	he	was	seen	pulling	a	hayrack.	
	
Though	having	a	beast	such	as	Sasquatch	roaming	the	Township	sounds	rather	scary,	there’s	no	
need	to	worry.		He,	like	other	wooden	cutouts,	is	perfectly	harmless.			
	
The	next	time	that	you	drive	along	County	Road	9	north	of	Avon,	be	on	the	lookout	for	
Sasquatch.		He’s	sure	to	bring	a	smile	to	your	face	and	brighten	your	day.	
	
I’m	hoping	that	Sasquatch,	like	other	Township	residents,	comes	to	the	Township	Hall	on	
November	6th,	from	7:00	AM	to	8	PM,	to	vote	in	the	General	Election.			
	
If	he	does,	we	can	look	him	up	in	the	new	ePoll	books	we	will	be	using.		In	fact,	we	will	have	
three	ePoll	book	stations	set	up	to	check-in	voters.		We	don’t	want	Sasquatch	or	any	of	our	
residents	to	have	to	wait	too	long	to	vote.	
	



I	wonder	what	our	new	residents’	name	is?		Avonquatch?		No	matter.		If	he’s	not	registered,	we	
can	do	a	same-day	registration	just	like	we	can	for	the	shorter	and	less	hairy	residents	of	the	
Township.	
	
I	hope	to	see	you	at	the	polls.		On	your	way	to	vote,	be	sure	to	say	hi	to	“Avonquatch.”	
	
	


